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AL Jama-ah support calls for re-election in Western Cape 

 

The Al Jama-ah party is considering supporting calls made by other parties to the IEC to 

hold a re-election in the Western Cape. 

Al Jama-ah’s party leader and Member of Parliament, Hon Ganief Hendricks says the party 

has good reason to believe that the 2021 Local Government Elections in the Western Cape 

did not take place under “free and fair” conditions. “The WC IEC has harmed the country’s 

electoral democracy,” says Hendricks.  

Hendricks will first meet with the IEC national leadership before giving the party’s full 

support for calls to have a re-election in the province. The party has completed the 

necessary procedural forms for a re-election in the Western Cape. 

 

 

For further information contact national spokesperson: 

 

Adv. Shameemah Salie 

Cell: 084 423 0476 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 


